Please join

Mayor Joseph A. Curtatone,
Alderman Maryann M. Heuston
and
Alderman Thomas F. Taylor

For a neighborhood meeting to discuss the sidewalk
reconstruction phase of the Somerville Avenue
Construction Project.

Tuesday, March 10, 2009
6:00 pm

The Albert F. Argenziano School
290 Washington Street

We hope to see you there!!!!

; For more information, please contact 311 or Carlene Campbell at
: 0r617-625-6600 ext. 3303.




